
DEAR RIDERS: 

Beginning May 18th, road work on W. 25th Ave will re-

quire detours on GPTC’s #22 

 Beginning that day and until road work is completed: 

 GPTC’s #22 will detour from 25th/Chase north-

bound to 21st Avenue, eastbound to Taft St, then 

south to 25th/Taft to resume route. 

 

 Follow GPTC on Facebook or Twitter for real-time up-

dates on this and other service issues: 

  Twitter: @GaryTransit 

  Facebook: GaryTransit 

 

 Please call (219) 884-6100 ext. 0 for more information.  

 

THANK YOU! 
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